
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Madrid, 29 of April 2011 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE MEDIASET ESPAÑA 
 

 

The disciplinary proceedings that have been launched by the Antitrust Authority 
(Comisión Nacional de la Competencia) are not based on the material breach of 
commitments accepted by Telecinco in the context of the acquisition of Cuatro, 
but on the alleged breach of a strict and formal duty, namely the time limit 
related to one of the required documents. 
 
Mediaset Spain is confident that, after an investigation, the case will be filed 
without further proceedings. 

 
 


